

OPEN DOOR NURSERY SCHOOL WYOMING PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 432 WYOMING AVENUE MILLBURN, NJ 07041 (973) 376-9303

Dear Open Door Parents,

Alethea Randazza, Director

The N.J. Dept. of Health now requires all children attending a preschool to have an annual influenza (flu) shot.

This shot must be given after Sept. 1st and before Dec. 31st each year. Please contact your doctor to make an appointment. After your doctor visit, please have your doctor document your compliance by filling out and signing the information below. I will add this date to the immunization record kept here at the school.

Please see me if you have any questions. Thank you for attending to this matter.

Open Door Nursery School

Child's Name

Date of influenza shot

Doctor's signature